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BENTON COUNTY 
SNOWMOBILE CLUB

Welcome back to a new season of the greatest sport known to man.  I can say that confidently 
because it’s true. (at least from my perspective)  Well,  it certainly was a busy summer with the 
successful gun raffle hosted and chaired by the extraordinary Kevin.  From constructing trail 
fairies to firing the world’s largest fake gun,  to selling a boatload of tickets,  Kevin is the man.  
We were able to sell the Ranger and replaced it with an Argo.  The Argo can go through more 
stuff and not get stuck very easily,   especially when we have so many swamps to navigate in our 
county.  If somebody gets a vehicle stuck,  who’s going to come over and tie the strap to the 
stuck vehicle?  Well,  hopefully nobody because now there is a much less chance of getting 
stuck.  One thing this snow club is good at is trying to cut down on time and effort,  to make 
everyone’s job easier.  Spend a little money here and save a whole lot of time over there.  I think 
most people try to orchestrate their lives in the same way,  making things simpler and easier 
and reducing the time you spend on it.  Less time working means more time to do what you really 
want to do.  With the construction of the groomer shed with power,  heat,  and lights;  to not just 
one groomer,  but two;   getting  more done quicker means more riding time on the trails,  and 
that makes everybody happy!  Try to make  it to a meeting,  every 2nd Tuesday of the month!



